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EXTRAORDINARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

on the transfer of treasury shares of CIG Pannónia Plc. 

CIG Pannonia Life Insurance Plc. (headquarters: H-1097 Budapest, Könyves Kálmán körút 

11.B, company registration nr.: 01 10 045857, hereinafter referred as Company) herby 

informs Esteemed Investors, as well as the participants of the financial and capital market, 

that the allocation of the 100,000 treasury shares previously purchased by the Company at 

an average price of HUF 319 on the stock exchange1 for the purpose of providing the 

allocation to the CIG Pannónia Life Insurance Company Employee Stock Ownership Plan 

Organization (ESOP Organization) in order to operate the management interest scheme was 

made on 06 May 2021.   

As a result of the transaction, the Company's treasury stock decreased from 100,000 shares 

to 0 shares. 

 

CIG Pannónia Életbiztosító Nyrt. 

Board of Directors 

 

                                                           
1 https://www.bet.hu/newkibdata/128541137/CIG_SRV__20210330_EN.pdf  
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